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Mr Frank Sikkema 

Macquarie Builders 

278 Macquarie St 

Hobart TAS 7000 

 

Dear Frank 

 

It is with pleasure that I provide this recommendation for Macquarie Builders following 

the successful completion of the bathroom upgrade project at the Commonwealth Law 

Courts in Hobart. 

 

As the on-site Facilities Manager for the building management company in 2017, Five 

D/JLL, I had continuous involvement with the construction team during the project.  At 

all times the team, under the control of foreman, Pieter Van Chastelet, were cooperative 

and patient with the strict protocols applying to this building.  With regular visits by Glen 

Sheppard, coordinating with my Head Office Project Manager in Canberra we were able 

to achieve a successful outcome. 

 

The upgrade to the bathrooms has resulted in very positive feedback from the staff and 

the public and the quality of the workmanship has greatly enhanced the value of the 

building. 

 

My congratulations to Macquarie Builders on a job well done and I would be happy to 

recommend them to any prospective client.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Dennis Lee 

 

 

 


